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NIRE 33.3.0030510-6 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

CBO HOLDING S.A. (“Company”), hereby to inform its shareholders and market in general that the 

company has signed a 9-month contract, with option to extend it for three additional months, for 

the PSV CBO Ana Luisa with PRIO (PETRO RIO JAGUAR PETROLEO S. A.). 

The operation is expected to start until July 2023. The vessel will provide general cargo, water, 

diesel, fluids and cement for the exploratory rigs Hunter Queen, Norbe VI, King Maker, among 

others, in the Frade and Albacora Leste fields, and it will also be part of the individual emergency 

plan (“Plano de Emergência Inidividual – PEI”) from PRIO.  

 

Niterói, April 10th, 2023. 

 

Marcos Tinti 

CEO and Investor Relations Officer 


